
Proximity Detection For Visitors

Corrections is asking you to wear a smart card 

holder to detect close proximity interactions, for the 

purposes of contact tracing if required.

We don’t track your 
movements or record any 
personal information.

The only data recorded is 
your visitor card ID and 
any close interactions.

If we have a positive case 
of COVID-19 in the prison 
we can quickly identify all 
people who may have 
been in close contact with 
that case and may need to 
be contacted.

Authorised users have 
access to the data, which 
will only be made 
available in the event of a 
contact tracing request.

For further information, please email: info@corrections.govt.nz

This is to keep all people in prison safe, including visitors and staff. 


